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Re: Extension of hours of alcohol services during WorldPride 20

The Rivoli - 334 Queen St. West
June 24th-29th, 2014

To: The Toronto and East York Community Council,

This letter is a request that The Rivoli be declared a venue of municipal significance during
WorldPride 2014 for liquor licensing purposes, and to permit extended liquor licenses until
4:00am from Tuesday, June 24 to Sunday, June 29 (including to 4:00am Monday, June 30).

The Rivoli is a proud supporter of the LGBTQ community, and has programming scheduled to
cater to the WorldPride 2014 festival and it's patrons during the week of June 24 - June 283,
2014. We have members of the LGBTQ community performing at The Rivoli during the festival.
The Rivoli is a multi-facet venue, allowing for all members of the LGBTQ community to make use
of the pool hall, dining area, and performance venue, increasing tourism and embracing the
diverse Toronto culture. This will also allow for performers and other significant members of the
LGBTQ community to have more time to build relationships and network with each other.

Venue Address Dates (2014)

Tuesday, June 24
Wednesday, June 25
Thursday, June 26
Friday, June 27
Saturday, June 28
Sunday, June 29

The Rivoli 334 Queen St. West

The Rivoli strongly supports an application for extended service hours to 4:00am during the
WorldPride 2014 festival and requests it to be granted to the above licensed establishment so
that they may fully participate as a festival partner.

Should any questions arise, please contact me at 416-807-8206 or at
katia.montesano@indieweek.com

Sincerely,

Katia Montesano
Administration/Assistant to Darryl Hurs

p.p Darryl Roggeveen
Indie Week Inc. on behalf of The Rivoli



